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From: MoliieZipkin Newman [mailto:mollnewman@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2016 8:44 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@exchange.state.oh.us> 
Subject: Re: Case number 16-253-GA-BTX - Natural Gas Transmission Line Proposal 

Hi Matt, 
Thank you so much for emailing me back and for filing my comments. 

Our neighborhood had a meeting a few days ago with a few representatives from Duke Energy. 
It seems that one of their routes is contiguous to my property, but we never received a letter from 
Duke - in fact we didn't even know about the project until a couple of weeks ago - long after the 
March 22 and 23 meetings. It seems they have not done what they say they did in regard to 
contacting the property owners and contiguous owners affected. We would have liked to attend 
the March meetings, but had no idea about them because we were never contacted by Duke. Can 
you please add this comment to the case? 

I would like the OPSB to take note as well that Duke did not and still has not contacted us. 
Thank you, 
Mollie 
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